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Abstract:  
As one of the studies of the social work 
profession, the current Study aimed to monitor and 
determine the Attitudes of rural men towards the 
human rights of rural women as a basis for 
reviewing the concepts, perceptions and behaviors 
of rural men in order to change the negative and 
strengthen the positive. The study revealed the 
negative Attitudes of rural men towards the human 
rights of rural women, particularly economic and 
social rights. It also revealed that these trends 
vary according to age, marital status and level of 
living, and type of family. Single people with 
university and higher university qualifications and 
from nuclear families are the most supportive and 
recognized human rights of rural women in social, 
economic and political terms. The study noted the 
need to develop programmes in support of the 
dissemination of a human rights culture and to 
raise awareness of the human rights of rural women 
from the level of theoretical knowledge to actual 
practice.                                          
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